

Merry Christmas! From Everyone At GJ Electronics



Christmas Closure

Our office will be closed at 12 midday on Wednesday 23rd December 2020 and will re-open for business at 9.00am Monday 4th January 2021.

What a year this has been and despite our best efforts, we have run out of stock on products for which we apologise.
Unfortunately, this has been due to Covid-19 in the factories in China which is obviously beyond our control, coupled with the freight problems due to lack of container space.
We have airfreighted a lot of products to ensure that you have some stock and have further shipments scheduled for the next few weeks.

Hopefully this will ensure that when we all return to work in the New Year things will be clearer.

Thank you for your continued support and here's to a Covid free 2021!